Central market Systems Roadmap

Stakeholder organisations should consider what each roadmap option means for their organisation in terms of:
· Cost/Return on Investment
· Resources

· Security

· Application and desktop software stack
· Risks

· Any other considerations

Please refer to table 1 below for further detail on the above. 
Following review, Stakeholders should reply by COB December 7th with their preferred roadmap option.
Operational Timelines

Stakeholder organisations to consider: 
· Resettlement timelines: Currently M+4 & M+13. Is there justification to reduce this timeline, e.g. to M+1 & M+4?

· Formal query window (M+13) 
· Formal dispute window (currently 2 years).

Please keep my responses confidential – Yes/No

Please send your feedback to Markethelpdesk@sem-o.com with CMS Roadmap MOST Feedback in the title. 

	
	Upgrade
	Maintenance

	Security
	Upgrade to Java 8
	Remain on Java 6

	Application and desktop software stack
	Upgrade to IE11
	Remain on IE8

	Resources
	Business as usual + I-SEM + major CMS upgrade (12-15 month delivery)

· Major end to end parallel Testing including Market Trial for upgrade;
· Interfaces impacted: MPI (Participants); TSO-IA and MDP Interfaces.
	Business as usual + I-SEM

	Cost/Return on Investment
	Participant costs (development, testing, resources); 

Market Operator costs (Major capital outlay)
	Extend warranties as available, proactive replacement of consumable items.

	Risks
	Reputational; Return on investment; Resources.
	Reputational; Market outage; Security; Deviating from best practice refresh policy.

	General
	Large capital outlay, life cycle limited to one year. SEM upgrade delivery Q2 2017 (assuming capital approval Q1 2016), Target I-SEM delivery Q4 2017. No additional functionality/capability delivered from upgrade.
	Minimal capital outlay, scarce industry resources concentrated on I-SEM and other key projects.


Table 1: Roadmap considerations
